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PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 

The Federal Government has declared Friday, 29 March and Monday, 01 April, 2024 as Public 

Holidays to celebrate Good Friday and Easter Monday.  

 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 02 April, 2024.  

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K.O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, wishes all members of the University 

community Happy Easter.  

 

He enjoins all members of the university community to appreciate the sacrifice made by Jesus 

Christ and learn to live in harmony with one another.  

 

The Vice-Chancellor prays that the purpose of this season will be fulfilled in the lives of all 

members of the University community.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 
 


